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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Stories of the week    

This week we have read different stories about 

Sports Day.  We looked at the different games 

played by the children in the stories and talked 

about our own upcoming Sports Day on 

Thursday.  

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

On Wednesday the children had a practice with Mr Bates of the sporty activities they 
would be doing on their first Sports Day.  

Thank you to all those who came to watch our Nursery Sports Day yesterday. The 
children did so well with their jumping, running and balancing skills and impressed us so 
much at how sensible they were at taking turns and moving around the activities. Well 
done Nursery!!  

 

 

 

 

Marble jar 

As some of you may remember, each class at Templemoor has a jar. When the class 
does something well as a whole class they get a marble in the jar. When the jar is full 
the class get a treat. It will come as no surprise that we have filled our Team Marble 
Jar and on Friday enjoyed a well-deserved treat of an ice pop and film on the 
whiteboard as voted for by the children.  



 

Last nursery home links of the school year 

This will be our last home links letter before the holiday. Next week may well be a wet and messy (or hot 
and sticky) one so please send your child into school wearing something they can get dirty. Spare clothes 
aren’t necessary.  

The last day of term is Wednesday 24th July, the school day ends at the usual 
time.  

 

 

 

 

 

Returning library books and story sacks 

If you have borrowed and library books or story sacks, please can you return them by Tuesday. Thank you.  

 

Thank you! 

We would like to thank you all for your support over the last year, for your 
smiles and conversations at drop off and pick up times and most importantly 
for sharing your wonderful children with us. We wish your little ones every 
success in their Reception year and don’t forget to give us a wave as you walk 
past in September!  

 

 

Thank you again. 

With our very best wishes, 

From The Nursery Team    

Mrs Berry                            Miss Stevens                      Mrs Rowland                                   

 

 


